
 

 
 

We are very happy to inform you all that Mr. Bhavik Punmiya and Mr. Vipul Mhatre 

[Students from the Department of CSE(ICB)] have been felicitated at the prestigious 

Global Space Exploration Conference (GLEX), held at IIT Delhi for their incredible 

achievement at National Space hackathon, 2025. 
 

The honour was bestowed by the ISRO division head, the IIT Dean and Director, along 

with three eminent astronauts:  

 
1. Sirisha Bandla (first commercial human spaceflight astronaut from Virgin Galactic). 

 

2. Hazzaa Al Mansoori (first astronaut from the UAE to stay on the ISS). 
 

3. Angad Pratap (one of the selected astronauts for ISRO’s upcoming Gaganyaan 
mission).  

 

This recognition highlights their remarkable contributions and achievements in the field 

of space exploration.  
 

 
Heartiest congratulations to the students and faculty mentor. 
 

Keep it up. 

 

 

 

Dr. Hari Vasudevan 

                         (Principal) 

 


